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SUMMARY 
 
1. Set out overleaf are the questions submitted by members of the public, for 

response by the appropriate Cabinet Member or committee chair at the 
Council Meeting on 15th September 2010.   

 
2. The Council’s Constitution provides a maximum time limit of thirty minutes for 

this item. 
 
3. A questioner who has put a question in person may also put one brief 

supplementary question without notice to the Member who has replied to his 
or her original question.  A supplementary question must arise directly out of 
the original or the reply.  Supplementary questions and Members’ responses 
to written and supplementary questions are each limited to two minutes.  

 
4. Any question which cannot be dealt with during the thirty minutes allocated for 

public questions, either because of lack of time or because of non-attendance 
of the questioner or the Member to whom it was put, will be dealt with by way 
of a written answer. 

 
5. Unless the Mayor decides otherwise, no discussion will take place on any 

question, but any Member of the Council may move, without discussion, that 
the matter raised by a question be referred for consideration by the Cabinet or 
the appropriate Committee or Sub-Committee. 

 



  

QUESTIONS 
 
One question has been submitted as set out below:- 
 
6.1 Question from Mr. Ian Godfrey to the Lead Member for Housing, 

Heritage and Planning, Councillor Marc Francis: 
 
“What reports or consultations were conducted into the need for shoppers’ parking at 
the Roman Road market in Bow, before the Council decided that the 140 space 
Safeway site car park could be sold off for private flats?” 
 
 
 
 
 
 


